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Dear Parents/Carers 
End of Term 

Just to remind you that our final day of the school year is Friday 19 July and that we are closed for the children 
until Tuesday 3 September. 

Phonics and SATS Scores 
We are delighted to share our Key Stage 1 Phonics Check and end of Key Stage 1 and 2 SATS scores with you. To 
have exceeded the National in every measure is fantastic and something the children should be very proud of. 
 

Achievement 
 

KS1 Phonics National Score ‘at expected’  
*2018 national figure – 2019 data 

released in November 

Mosborough Score ‘at 
expected’ 

Year 1 82 % 98 % 
 

Year 2 National Score ‘at expected’ 
*2018 national figure – 2019 data 

released in November 

Mosborough Score ‘at 
expected’ 

Reading 75 % 85 % 
Writing 70 % 87 % 
Maths 76 % 87 % 

 
Year 6 National Score ‘at expected’ Mosborough Score ‘at 

expected’ 
Reading 73 % 89 % 
Writing 78 % 94 % 
GPS 79 % 96 % 
Maths 78 % 91 % 
Combined 65 % 86 % 

 
Year 6 Average Scaled Scores: 

 
Subject National 

Average 
Scaled Score 

School Average 
Scaled Score 

Writing  No Score  No Score 
Reading 104 106 
GPS 105 108 
Maths 106 109 

 
 

 
 

mailto:enquiries@mosborough.sheffield.sch.uk
http://www.mosboroughprimary.co.uk/


 

 

 
 

Whole School Closure Days 
Please remember the school is closed for staff training on five days next year. All other holiday dates have been 
sent out and are available on our website. 
 

2 September 2019  25 October 2019 14 February 2020   20 & 21 July 2020 
 

Attendance 
Our whole school attendance figure for this year is 95.9%, falling short of our school target of 97%.  However, over 
200 children met or exceeded school target, with 38 of those achieving 100% attendance for the year! We have 
been supported by Hays this year, and children achieving 100% were entered into a draw to win a family pass to 
Lego Land Manchester or a gift voucher (kindly donated by MPG).  Well done to all those children who were at or 
above school target and congratulations to our three lucky winners we hope to have even more children being 
entered into the draw next year.  
 

Thanks to MPG 
I am delighted to announce that the MPG raised a whopping £3935.84 at the summer fair. This is simply amazing! 
A huge thanks goes to all those people who worked so hard to help create what was a lovely day.  
Over the year, the group, I am delighted to reveal, have raised in excess of £14,000 for the school. As you know it 
is very rare that I find myself speechless, but this is absolutely remarkable. I would like to thank MPG for all their 
hard work over the last year. You have all been tremendous and we are constantly astounded by your drive and 
enthusiasm.  

 
PE Kits & Competition Tops 

I would like to remind parents to ensure that the children bring home their PE Kit for a well-deserved wash. Any 
lunchboxes found in school during the first week of the holidays will be destroyed!  Also, Miss Mossman reports 
that there are rather a lot of school’s competition tops missing in action – please can we request that these are 
returned to school as soon as possible. 
 

Goodbye – Y6 and Staff 
Once again, we would like to say goodbye to Mrs Buccieri.  Mrs Buccieri made a return visit to us back in March 
when she came out of retirement to cover Miss O’Neill’s maternity leave. This time last year, we predicted that 
we“…have a good feeling this won’t be the last time we see Mrs Buccieri teaching at Mosborough!” and that 
prediction came true.  Mrs Buccieri will still be a familiar face in school in September as she will still continue to 
support us with cover. 
We also must say goodbye to the children who are leaving us and going on to new schools. We wish you all the 
very best at your next place of learning.  
 

Goodbye from Him 
What an incredible year it has been! Yet again, the school has been showered with awards and recognition. 
However, at the heart of this continues to be the wonderful community we serve and in particular the simply 
fantastic children. They have worked hard and played harder. I hope they have all enjoyed their learning nearly 
as much as we have loved teaching them.  
 
Finally, I would like to wish you all a great summer. I hope you are able to take a break and that the children come 
back to us fully refreshed and ready to start the new year.  
 
Yours, 
 
 
Martin Fallon 
 
 

 
 


